
From: Van Curen, Jennifer
To: Natalie Gladden
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Michael Patterson; Wall, Fred
Subject: Re: Linn Energy Remediation Work Plan for the Turner B #78
Date: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 7:48:46 AM

Natalie,

Either plan or combination of the two are approved. 

Stipulation that will be with all plans or you can add to your plan as a mitigation
 is 
1. Top of liner on well pad will be a minimum of 4' below natural grade of surface
 with slope being accounted for,
2. Monitoring of work being completed, full report of work completed (daily
 summary), and photos of each phase of remediation. This is to relieve the
 contractor / operator from contacting the BLM office for possible witnessing
 and to work from beginning to end without interruption.  
3. You will need to send notification of work starting, so if we are in the area. we
 know that approved work is taking place. 

BLM approval of this proposal does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water,
 human health, or the environment, or if the location fails to reclaim properly.  In such an event that location
 does not re vegetate, or future issues with contaminants are encountered, the operator will be asked to
 address the issues until contaminant issues are fully mitigated and the location is successfully reclaimed.  In
 addition, BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other
 federal, state, or local laws/regulations.

If you have any questions, please let me know. 
Jennifer

JENNIFER E VAN CUREN
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION SPECIALIST
DOI-BLM-CARLSBAD FIELD OFFICE
320 E GREENE ST. CARLSBAD, NM 88220
OFFICE- 575-234-5905
CELL    - 575-361-0042
FAX      - 575-234-5927

"There are known knowns. These are things we know that we know. There are known
 unknowns. That is to say, there are things that we know we don't know."   Jim Perry

On Mon, Jun 16, 2014 at 9:01 AM, Natalie Gladden <ngladden@diversifiedfsi.com> wrote:

mailto:jvancure@blm.gov
mailto:ngladden@diversifiedfsi.com
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:mpatterson@diversifiedfsi.com
mailto:BWall@linnenergy.com
mailto:ngladden@diversifiedfsi.com


All,

 

Attached you will find the remediation work plan for the Linn Energy Turner B #78.  If you
 have any questions, please contact me as soon as possible.

 

Thanks,

 

 

Natalie Gladden

Environmental Director

DFSI Environmental Services

Cell: 575-602-1786

Office: 575-964-8394

Fax: 575-964-8396

Email: ngladden@diversifiedfsi.com

 

The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the recipients(s)
 named above.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the
 intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review, dissemination,
 distribution, or copying of this message is stricktly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify
 us immediately by e-mail, and delete the orginal message.
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